(en Español)

Dear Parents and Seniors:

First of all, I hope you all enjoyed our events on Saturday. I know that our staff truly enjoyed seeing all of you. I have a few pieces of information in this communication that I'm sure you will appreciate.

Graduation Information

Sunday, May 17 at 2:00 p.m.

The virtual ceremony can be accessed through multiple means, including the Village of Palatine public access television channel (please check with your local cable provider for channel information), the Palatine High School and District 211 websites, as well as the link below.

https://adc.d211.org/phsvirtualgraduationceremony2020

Please enjoy the following end of the year links:

The Palatine High School Choir and Alumni Performance: For Just a Little While: PHS Choir

Senior Car Parade Photographs Link: FEEL FREE TO DOWNLOAD YOUR PICTURE! Senior Car Parade Pictures

2019-2020 PHS Recap Video: 2019-2020 Recap

Thank you,

Tony Medina Principal You received this electronic communication because you provided your email address to High School District 211. Changes or updates to your email address can be made using Infinite Campus. If you have questions regarding any of the information contained within this email, please call the high school for assistance with your concern.

Please do not reply to this email